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SUNDAY MASSES
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm
Sunday 8:00am, 10:00am, 12:00noon, 7:00pm

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday to Friday   8:00am & 12:30pm
Saturday      9:00am
Public Holiday      9:00am only

FIRST FRIDAYS
Mass followed by Exposition    8:00am
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament   12:15PM
Mass       12:30pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday   9:30AM
  (at other times by appointment)

BAPTISMS
Parents themselves should pick up and return a completed Baptism Information 
Form to the parish office at least 6 months in advance of the anticipated baptismal 
date. An interview with a parish priest is required. Parents of children to be 
baptized should be registered members of our Parish Community. Attendance at a 
Baptismal Preparation Meeting is mandatory.

MARRIAGE
Couples themselves must contact the parish office at least one full year in advance 
of the anticipated marriage date. No date may be set before meeting with a 
priest. A Marriage Preparation Course is required. If either party has been 
previously married, permission to proceed must be obtained from the 
Chancery Office of the Archdiocese.

CARE of the SICK
Visitation and/or Communion for the sick upon request.

SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL
Call 647-499-5594 for assistance.

PARISH SCHOOLS
Our Lady of Wisdom School       416-393-5273
Annunciation School          416-393-5299
St. Isaac Jogues School         416-393-5315
Senator O’Connor College School    416-393-5505

Parish Priests:  Parish Staff: 

Fr. Jude Coyle  Clarissa Adityani

Fr. Joseph Chandrakanthan  Brenda Parenteau

Fr. Jinto Pallathukuzhiyil HGN  

ANNUNCIATIONANNUNCIATION

OF THE  OF THE  

BLESSEDBLESSED

VIRGIN MARYVIRGIN MARY

PARISHPARISH

3 Combermere Drive

Toronto, Ontario

M3A 2W4

Tel: 416-445-1760

annunciationto.archtoronto.org

parish@bvmtoronto.com

SPOT

Chris & Shane's
Auto Repair

1335 Lawrence Ave. E.
at Railside

416-385-1277
Parishioner

SPOT

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Our Family Protecting Your Families
Home, Auto & Business Insurance Needs

"Dare to Compare" Call  905-238-0668
Paul & Sophie Hainer, Parishioners

SPOT

83 Underhill Drive  •  416-449-2162

416-441-4121
Serving the community for over 30 yrs!Serving the community for over 30 yrs!

Complimentary Consult

Emergency repairs & Housecalls
Reline & Repairs while you wait

Implant overdentures
Restore existing dentures

Visit WEBSITE: dmdentureclinic.ca
205-2175 Victoria Park Ave

Harry Seebaran DD

Erissa Sliwinski DD

4164 Sheppard Avenue East
(East of Kennedy Rd.) 416-293-5211
www.ogdenfuneralhome.com

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

The Church opens 50 minutes before each Mass

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Monday    10:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-8:00pm
Tuesday    10:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:00pm
Wednesday    Closed
Thursday-Friday    10:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:00pm
Saturday, Sunday, Public Holiday Closed

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

SPOT

Independent Senior's Apartments
Active Senior Centre & Long Term Care

1860 Lawrence Ave. E.  416.752.8877
www.thewexford.org

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

SPOT

High Street
Fish & Chips

Our fish is so fresh,
it's eating the chips!

55 Underhill Drive
416-510-8905

HighStreetFishAndChips.ca

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Call 905-624-4422 for this space

Piano

Lessons

Contact:

Alexandra

647-984-2702
(Parishioner)

W E L C O M I N G  N E W

S T U D E N T S ,  A G E D

5 +  T O  A D U L T !

Local Pest Control
Affordable, Effective & Fast

10% Discount for Parishioners
Licensed & Insured

Text or Call 437-366-6000



ANNUNCIATION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY  
PARISH, TORONTO, ONTARIO   

“The end of Satan has come.” 

 

PRAY WITH THE SAINTS 

      

Tuesday, June 11th is Memorial of                        
St. Barnabas, Apostle 
 

Thursday, June 13th is Memorial of                        
St. Anthony Padua, Priest, Doctor 

 

Join us in prayer in communion with these great saints 
at the 8:00AM and 12:30PM Masses on weekdays, and 
9:00AM Mass on Saturday. 

 

MARYGROVE CAMP SPECIAL COLLECTION 
June 8th/9th 

 

Today, there will be a second collection for Marygrove 
Girls Camp run by the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. Each 
year, over 1,000 young girls with financial or domestic 
hardship enjoy a subsidized joyful camping experience. 
Thank you for your support and generosity.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE MONTH OF SACRED HEART OF JESUS  
 

Jesus knew us and loved us with a human heart. His 
Heart, pierced for our salvation, is the symbol of that 
infinite love with which he loves the Father and each one 
of us. 
 

Please visit https://www.archtoronto.org/sacredheart 
to read the letter from Archbishop Leo as well as to  
access resources for prayers, reflections and activities.  

 
 
 

SHARELIFE CAMPAIGN 2024 
Living the Gospel by supporting  

people with special needs 
 

When you give to ShareLife, you help people with                     
developmental disabilities and their family members 
through an agency called Mary Centre. Here’s how your 
contribution makes a difference in the lives of those 
served by this remarkable Catholic agency: 
 

“Thank you to all who donate to ShareLife. With each    
donation we receive, we are able to attain our goals of 
assisting people in their efforts in building a good life.” – 
Don Walker, Mary Centre 
 

ShareLife has set our parish goal for this year’s campaign 
at $95,000. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 
envelope, online through our parish website, or at                
sharelife.org/donate 

  

To date our parish has raised: $50,106.05 
Thank you for your support to ShareLife! 

“In your sacrament we daily embrace you and receive you 
into our bodies; make us worthy to experience the 
resurrection for which we hope.” 

—St. Ephrem 
 

TENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIMES 

 

ORDINARY TIMES 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

In his Apostolic Letter approving the Roman Calendar 
(14 February 1969), Pope Paul IV noted some 
important facts about the Liturgical Year:  
 

 Over many centuries, Catholic had become 
accustomed to so many special religious devotions 
that the mysteries of redemption lost their proper 
place. This was due to the larger number of vigils, 
holydays and octaves, and to growing dominance of 
various seasons over the Church year; 

 

 St. Pius X and St. John XXIII restored Sunday to its 
former dignity, so that everyone should once more 
consider it as the Church’s original Feast Day;  

 

 The Pope restated the traditional teaching of the 
Church: The celebration of the Liturgical Year has a 
special sacramental power and force which 
nourished and strengthens the life of Christians. 
The Church year is not merely a recalling of the 
historical events by which Christ won our salvation; 

 

 The reason for the restoration of the Liturgical Year 
is to help believers through their faith, hope and 
love to share more fully in the entire mystery of 
Christ as it is unfolding throughout the year. 

 

Source: Ordo—CCCB Publications 

  

 
 
 
 

HAPPY RETIREMENT MRS. LEMOINE! 
 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Carol Ann 
LeMoine as she embarks on a well-deserved 
retirement at the end of this school year, following 
her role as the Principal of St. Isaac Jogues 
Elementary School. Throughout her tenure, Carol 
Ann's unwavering dedication and nurturing 
demeanor have left a lasting impression on her 
students. She has consistently been a source of 
support, particularly during significant events like 
Confirmation ceremonies. As we bid her farewell, we 
express our profound appreciation for her 
transformative leadership and unwavering 
commitment. Here's to a future filled with relaxation, 
joy, and endless adventures. Thank you, Mrs. 
LeMoine! 

 
 
 
HAPPY 40TH ORDINATION ANNIVERSARY 

FR. BOSCO WONG! 

 

Fr. Bosco Wong will be celebrating his 40th 
anniversary of Priesthood next Sunday, June 16th.  
We extend our warmest congratulations to Fr. Wong 
for his extraordinary dedication and service to the 
Lord these four decades. May God continue to 
shower Fr. Wong with abundant blessings in his 
priesthood. Let’s us show our gratitude and pray for 
Fr. Wong.   

HAVE YOU MOVED?   
 

If you have moved, please inform the 
parish office of your new contact                 
information either by phone, email or 
drop by the parish office and fill out a 

Change in Address form.  It is important that the    
parish have your current  information for donation 
receipt purposes, as well to ensure our database is 
up-to-date.  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS 
Sunday, March 13th, 2022 

Please remember to turn your clocks forward one 
hour before heading off to bed next      Saturday, 
March 12th. 

NO FLOWERS PLEASE  
 

Please note that during Lent, there are no flowers or 
decorations displayed in the Church. We kindly ask 
you to not place flowers in the Church (i.e., by the 
foot of the statues). Thank you.  

 

PRAY FOR THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED  
OF OUR PARISH COMMUNITY 

 

Please remember in your prayers all those 
parishioners who have gone to their rest 
in Christ, particularly those we remember 
who died recently:  Mary Harrison-Gomes 
and Aurora Pascua 

 
 
 
 

ANNUNCIATION SENIORS CLUB 
Tuesday, June 18th 

 

This is to inform the Seniors that our last meeting 
for the summer will be held on Tuesday, June 18th at 
10:00 AM in the Parish Hall. We will meet again in 
September 2024 in the Fall. Looking forward to              
seeing all of  you! 

RELIGIOUS ARTICLE BOOTH  

 

The Catholic Women's League has had a number of 
religious Articles donated to them.  They will be                   
selling them after each Sunday morning Mass and 
the funds will be used towards the CWL’s charitable 
donations.  No reasonable offer will be refused.  
 

The Religious Article Booth will be closed for the 
Summer from Sunday, June 23, 2024 and will reopen 
again on Sunday, September 8, 2024.  

CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 
 

Liturgical Publications will be setting up the                                    
advertisements for our church bulletin. The                         
advertising will begin in June 2024 and supports the 
bulletin service. Please support the bulletin and             
advertise your product of service. Call Liturgical 
Publication at 905-624-4422. 

 
 

 
NEW TO OUR PARISH? 

 

If you are a new parishioner of Annunciation Parish 
we offer you a warm welcome. Please take the time 
to register and receive your personal box of Sunday 
Offering Envelopes. You can register by visiting the 
parish office during normal business hours. We’re 
glad you’re here! 

ANNUNCIATION PARISH 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

9 JUNE 2024 

https://www.archtoronto.org/sacredheart
Lee
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